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          October 13, 2018 
 
 
  To:      Butch Willette DCDR 
                   Howard Sprow VCDR 
                   Barry Rice SO-MT 
 

The PV program within Division 10 is performing at a slower pace in 2018 than in previous 
years. Division 10 is steadily increasing interactions with the public as more members are 
performing the minimal number of PVs to remain out of REYRs.  
 
Division 10. Specifically, the PVs performed this year to figure out why there has been a 
reduction in numbers. I found out that there have not been any PVs that were performed for 
Flotilla 10-01 entered into the IS system since Mid-July. Our members have been performing 
PVs and keeping in good stead with our partners. I brought this to the attention of the 
leadership in Flotilla 10-01. Hopefully they can recover from this problem. I feel for all the 
members who are out there working diligently to promote safe boating but not having their 
work documented they deserve better. 

 
  Respectfully submitted. 
 
`  Michael Lewis Butt 
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